AT Licenice

To whom it may concern,
It has come to our knowledge that a late night licence
has been applied on the corner of 28 Bury Road and Bocholt Way, Rawtenstall.

If this is correct then we strongly oppose this. We as a community, who live here,
have several reasons to oppose this. As listed below.

We already have a late opening takeaway- Mimis.

We were happy the Freddy’s did not get late night permission to open late
because of rowdy customers misbehaving.

If you look at the location of this property, it is on the busiest junction of
Rawtenstall. It is right on the corner. So it will be hazardous to motorists,

especially late night as people would be under the influence of alcohol. Itis a
very dangerous place for a takeaway.

Most of the time, we shop at Tesco’s, late at night, due to it being quite. The last

thing we want is drunk people misbehaving or fighting near the pedestrian traffic
lights, situated near the premises.

There is also a safety issue. On the side of the premises there is an unsafe
canal. 5 weeks ago, there was an incident where a drunken person fell into the

canal and had to be pulled out by the Fire service. So please consider this safety
issue aswell, before considering a late licence.
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